
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 20 December 2001 
 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
SAFFRON WALDEN LOCAL ROAD SAFETY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 
A meeting of the Saffron Walden Local Road Safety Advisory Committee will be held 
at the Council Offices, London Road, Saffron Walden on Wednesday 9 January 
2002 at 7.30 pm. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
CATHARINE ROBERTS 
 
Secretary 
 

A G E N D A 

PART  I 

 

1 Apologies for absence. 
 
2 To receive the Minutes of the meeting held on 31 October 2001 (previously 

circulated) 
 
3 Business arising. 
 
4 Secretary’s Report. 
 
5 Road Safety Officer’s Report (attached). 
 
6 Police Report. 
 
7 District Transportation Manager’s Report. 
 
8 Any other business. 
 
 
To:- Members of the Saffron Walden Local Road Safety Advisory Committee and 

the Clerk of Langley Parish Council. 
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